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Comments: As a snowmobiler and outdoor recreationist, I appreciate the goal of the project to create

opportunities. But I think there is a fundamental problem with mixing motorized and non-motorized use within

confined areas as are created with winter recreation and limited access because of parking and snowplowing.

Why create conflict when it isn't necessary? The uses have a preference for different terrain, etc. so why not

create opportunities in different locales that cater to the use?

 

There is already parking problems at motorized snoparks and mixing non-motorized users in will only make that

worse. Then there will be conflict between users strictly fighting over available parking space adding

unnecessarily to the conflict that already exists between these groups. 


